
CAMBRIDGE LICENSE COMMISSION 

831 Massachusetts Avenue, First Floor, Cambridge, Massachusetts 02139 

NOTICE TO MEDALLION OWNERS 

Dated: March 29, 2017 

This is to inform you that we have met with CabFare and discussed their application which 

assists passengers in hailing a licensed cab through an application. CabFare is seeking to enter the 

market in Cambridge. CabFare will be reaching out to drivers and during inspections Officer Szeto will 

be providing you CabFare materials in case you want to contact them. Drivers/Owners are NOT required 

to sign up with CabFare. However, if you choose to do so, you can do so. 

Please note that we are meeting with other application companies. If we find other 

alternatives, we will inform you. 

Please share this information and notice with all your drivers. Thank you. 
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